
 

lunenburg pto request for funding 
 

Application Must Be Typed and Submitted By Email 
 

Please complete this form and email it to President@LunenburgPTO.org 
Submissions must be made electronically. 
 

Deadline is Sunday, November 25th 
 

Attendance at the December 10th PTO Meeting is required for your 
submission to be considered  (at least one team member if a team is 
involved) 
 
Applicant Information 
Applicant Name  Sandra Laserte 
 
School  THMS 
 
Position  P.E. Teacher 
 
Contact Phone Number  978-582-4110  ext 517 
 
 
Project Information 
 
Project Title:  Lunenburg's Winter Wonderland    Amount Requested $600 
Project Start/End Dates: as soon as possible/ reuse each winter 
 
1. Project Description: Summarize the proposed project in the space 
provided. Describe who is the target audience; what will happen; when 
and where it will occur; and how the project will be executed. NOTE: 
You may provide additional narrative on a separate sheet of paper, but 
you must summarize the project here. Your answer in the space below 
may not exceed 750 characters.   This project is a collaborative 
effort with Lunenburg High School.  It is our intent to create two ice 
skating rinks on the "football field".  These rinks (27' X 68')  would 
allow students in PE classes, after school and community members to 
enjoy one of the great aspects of winter - skating.  With two rinks 
one can be designated for hockey or a game while the other may be used 
for figure skating or learning to skate. 
 



 
2. Describe the planning process for this project. What individuals 
and organizations have been involved as partners and/or advisors? How 
would partial funding impact this project? Your answer in the space 
below may not exceed 500 characters.  Mr. Bob Truax has an extensive 
plan using high school students to maintain the facility as well as 
enjoy it.  Permission was granted by the Superintendant and School 
Committee last year however it was too late in the year for ice. If 
this project was partially funded we would opt for one rink or two 
smaller ones. 
 
 
3. Explain how this project will reach and benefit the students of 
your school. How will you know the project is successful? Your answer 
in the space below may not exceed 500 characters.  For many years THMS 
has gone to Marshall Pond when available.  The proximity and ice 
conditions were an obstacle.  This facility would allow us the get 
students outdoors in the winter months and enjoy a lifelong recreation. 
 
Sandra R. Laserte                           P.E. Teacher   11/23/12 
______________________________________________________________________________
_____________________________ 
Signature                        Title                            Date 
FOR PTO USE                                    SUBMITTED BY DEADLINE __ yes __ no 
$_____________________________________________________________________________
____________________________ 
  Amount Approved    Signature of PTO Representative          Title 
              Date 
 
 
 
 
----- End forwarded message ----- 
 

 


